
Kawasaki Motors USA Recalls Engine Used in Lawn and Garden 
Equipment Due to Fire and Burn Hazards 
 
Recall Date: 26 October 2023 
 
Description: Kawasaki Motors is voluntarily recalling select engines used in Husqvarna brand lawn 
mowers. For a complete product list and more information, please visit the CPSC website. 
 
The following item was sold at The Exchange: 

PRODUCT UPC SERIAL RANGE IMAGE 

Husqvarna Z248F Zero 
Turn Lawn Mower 48" 
726cc 23HP V Twin 

193028231959 

Start End 

 

062623C000001 083023C999999 

 
The following engine model and specification numbers are included in this recall. The engine model 
and serial number are located on the engine fan housing. 
 

 

 
 

Refer to the detailed model and engine numbers 
in the following link to verify if your engine is 
affected. Click Here 

 
Hazard: The fuel tube could have been damaged due to improper workmanship which could cause 
a fuel leak, posing fire and burn hazards.  
 
Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the mowers with the recalled engines and 
contact Kawasaki Motors Manufacturing Corp. USA for a free repair. 
 
Incidents/Injuries: No incidents or injuries have been reported to date.  
 
Sold at: The Exchange and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: For questions or concerns, consumers can contact Kawasaki Motors 
Manufacturing Corp. USA toll-free at 866-836-4463 from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. ET Monday through Friday, 
or online at www.kawasakienginesusa.com/product-recall.html or www.kawasakienginesusa.com and 
click on "Product Recalls" at the top of the homepage for more information.  
 
Manufacturer: Kawasaki Motors Manufacturing Corp. USA 
 
Recall #: 23-032 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Kawasaki-Motors-USA-Recalls-Engines-Used-in-Lawn-and-Garden-Equipment-Due-to-Fire-and-Burn-Hazards-Recall-Alert
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/nyxfdb77/production/ee56b2132d246d780efdedbc5ed2824f4d6d0843.pdf
https://kawasakienginesusa.com/support-resources/product-recall
https://kawasakienginesusa.com/

